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OUT AND ABOUT

GET SOMETHING BACK: 
PREMIER ACCOUNT

We’re all about enriching our
community, not just through
exceptional financial services, but also
by actively engaging and educating
our neighbors. The next couple months
include a Reality Fair (an interactive
event designed to teach children the
basics of budgeting, saving, and
financial responsibility in a fun and
engaging way). Various local
employers are welcoming us, too.
Together, we’re helping to build a
stronger, more financially savvy
community.

The Premier Account was already
impressive. Now, it’s one of the most
generous checking accounts in the
country! Get all the details at
lascolinasfcu.com/premier-account
and see how you can have the checking
account that actually gives you
something back.
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A QUARTERLY PUBLICATION FOR MEMBERS OF

UPCOMING EVENTS
January 31st
Mary Kay (Addison)

February 5th
Reality Fair @ Denton Creek Elementary

February 7th
R3 Mary Kay (Lewisville)

February 8th
Mary Kay (Dallas)

February 28th
Mary Kay (Addison)

*Other restrictions may apply. 7% APY is earned on balances up to $25,000 if debit card is
used to make at least 15 debit card transactions each month. Balances over $25,000 earns
.01% APY. Must maintain minimum balance of $25.



SCAM WATCH: IRS IMPERSONATORS
We want you to be aware of the rise in IRS impersonation scams. Fraudsters, posing
as IRS officials, contact individuals via phone, email, or text, claiming they owe taxes
and demanding immediate payment. These scammers often use threatening
language and may seem convincing with manipulated caller ID information. 

Remember, the IRS will never demand immediate payment, nor will they specify a
payment method like a prepaid debit card or wire transfer. They also won’t initiate
contact via email, text, or social media for personal or financial information. 

If you encounter such a scam, do not provide any details. Instead, report the incident
to the Treasury Inspector General for Tax Administration at TIGTA.gov and the IRS at
irs.gov/phishing. Stay vigilant to protect yourself from these deceptive tactics.

You should be well-informed when it
comes to your money decisions. As a
Force for Good, we're not going to
keep that valuable info to ourselves.
That's why we launched our blog.
Each week, we share a new article to
help you get the most out of your
money

BOOST YOUR 
MONEY KNOWLEDGE

Read More
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214.273.5094 memberserv@lascolinasfcu.com 555 Cimarron Trail, Irving, TX 75063
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UPCOMING HOLIDAYS
JANUARY 15

MLK DAY
FEBRUARY 19

PRESIDENTS’ DAY
MAY 27

MEMORIAL’ DAY

https://www.lascolinasfcu.com/articles

